
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

The school will be holding a walkathon to raise money for updating library resources and the school 

building fund.  It will be held during school time on Tuesday 4th June 2019. 
 

The children will be walking for 45 minutes around Wattle Grove Park, Ormond. Family and friends 

are welcome to come and cheer the children on.  
 

  Start times will be staggered as follows: 

 11.30am – 12.15pm Prep – Year 3   

 12.30pm – 1.15pm Year 4 – 6 
 

Each child will be issued a lap card by their teacher on the day, which will be marked every time a lap 

is completed.  Each lap is approximately 300 metres. 
 

SPONSORSHIP FORM 

Attached to this information is a sponsorship form for each child.  
 

       Students are asked to obtain sponsorship from family and friends for either: 

1. a per lap amount (e.g. if the per lap amount is $1 and the child does 10 laps, then the total amount 

donated will be $10) 

2. a one-off donation regardless of the laps completed 
  

MONEY COLLECTION 

All sponsorship money needs to be returned to the school by Thursday 13th June 2019.  
 

Once students have collected all sponsorship money, parents are asked to process the amount 

collected for each student using your debit/credit card via the Course Confirmation/Payment section 

on your Compass Parent Portal.   
 

Compass is the preferred method of payment however, cash or card payments will be accepted at the 

School Office.  Note: If you are paying cash please ensure this is in a sealed envelope clearly 

labelled with your child’s name, grade and the amount enclosed. If you are paying by cash we 

ask that it is left at the School Office by Wednesday 12th June 2019. 
 

PRIZES  

 Every child that returns their money via compass by Thursday 13th June will go into a raffle 

to win one of many great prizes – these will be presented during school assembly. 
 

CRAZY SOCKS  

The children will come dressed in school uniform but are invited to wear crazy socks – spots, stripes, 

odd colours, long or short! 
 

        Thanks in advance for helping to support this important fundraising event. 
 

It’s going to be a fun day! 

 


